
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LIBRARY COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

August 5, 2020 
 
Subject 
Update on Proposal of Bike Lock Checkout System. 
 
Recommended Action 

Receive the update on Proposal of Bike Lock Checkout System 

Background 

At the March 4, 2020 Library Commission meeting, the Commission approved 

Commissioner Liana Crabtree and City Librarian Clare Varesio to form a sub-committee 

to explore funding and opportunities to provide U-locks to be available for checkout at 

the library. This proposal was for the purpose of identifying ways to encourage patrons 

of the library to pursue alternative means of transportation to the library and Civic Center 

Plaza while addressing the current concern of bicycle security. Due to limited resources 

and staffing, the library is not able to start or support this initiative at this time. 

 

 

 

Sustainability Impact:  

No sustainability impact. 

 

Fiscal Impact: 

No fiscal impact.  

 
Prepared by: Christine Hanel, Assistant Director of Parks and Recreation Department 

Reviewed by: Joanne Magrini, Director of Parks and Recreation Department 

Approved for Submission by: Joanne Magrini, Director of Parks and Recreation 

 

Attachments:     

None 


